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I do not support the proposed industrial solar panel farm. There are way too many unanswered
question about the environmental impact of this project.

David Kienitz

ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0g3GbO:ref 

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious,
please do not click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click
the Phish Alert Button if available. 

mailto:csc@ohio.gov
mailto:docketing@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:contactopsb@puc.state.oh.us


This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

2/4/2021 5:02:49 PM

in

Case No(s). 20-1605-EL-BGN

Summary: Public Comment of David Kienitz , via website, electronically filed by Docketing
Staff on behalf of Docketing


